
 
 
Submission  
  
As a long time campaigner for transport equality for surface access between Victoria and 
Tasmania, I ask that the Tasmanian Freight Equalisation Scheme (TFES) should be extended 
to cover southbound consumables and the Bass Strait Passenger Vehicle Equalisation 
Scheme should be expanded to offer comprehensive highway equivalence. These extensions 
will offer equality for consumers and allow free and fair trade between Victoria and Tasmania. 
They, if implemented, will deliver and Auslink type link between these two states consistent 
with all other inter -capital links. 
See all material and evidence given by me to the Productivity Commission's TFES enquiry. 
I would also like to be heard by the Commission.  
  
Peter Brohier 
143 Kooyong Road Nth Caulfield VIC   
Ph 0415 941 314 
 


